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Questions to P3 Virtual Network: 

1. Do you believe that patients expect hospital doctors to be able to check 
their current prescriptions electronically when they attend clinics to which 
they are referred by their GPs rather than having to rely on potentially out 
of date information in the original referral letter? 

 

2. How do you feel about your medical information being transferred 
electronically between health professionals?  Would this be helpful in the 
Out Of Hours services? 

 

3. What are the advantages of computerised patient records? Is this a safe & 
secure way to deal with patient information? 

 

4. Are there any concerns you may have about these matters? (such as 
issues around confidentiality) 



Feedback Quotes 

“All systems have the potential to break 

down and are only as good as the 

information inputted, therefore all health 

professionals need to be committed to 

using the system and be well trained.  

Adequate technical backup is essential” 



Feedback Quotes 

 

“I don’t think that patients know 

much about all of this” 



Feedback Quotes 

“Whatever system is used, it has to be trusted by 
the public and the NHS must be very aware of 
this and work to ensure that it is. No trust and it 
won’t work.   

There is a need for a much more public 
discussion and awareness raising about these 
issues and more public education – also 
information about about being able to opt out if 
so desired”. 



                           



                           

Linking with patients to develop general practice in Scotland 

P3 Section of RCGP Scotland website: 

http://www.rcgp.org.uk/councils__faculties/rcgp_scotland/patients_p3.aspx 

http://www.rcgp.org.uk/councils__faculties/rcgp_scotland/patients_p3.aspx

